17

SpencerlFane

Spencer Fane Proudly Supports KC Pet Project

Anniversary Gala

Spencer Fane was proud to sponsor and support the KC Pet Project 10 Year

Anniversary Celebration on September 30 at the Loews Hotel in Kansas City, Missouri.

Attorneys Allison Tanner and Julia Vander Weele, paralegal Sarah Estlund, and staff

members Jolene Pohle and John Micarelli, along with family and friends, represented
the firm at the event.

The celebration honored the more than 100,000 lives saved by KC Pet Project over
the past 10 years and featured a cocktail hour and dinner, along with silent auction,
live auction, program, and entertainment. All funds raised from the one-time event
will go toward the care of the 15,000 pets that will enter the shelter this year.

For 10 years, KC Pet Project has been operating the shelter for the city of Kansas City,
Missouri, and now has 14 locations. It cares for over 14,000 animals a year and works
with other animal welfare organizations to increase the number of homeless pets
adopted and focus on lifesaving programs promoting pet retention, identification,
lost pet reunions, and pet ownership education throughout the community.
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